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—_ Alissa North

Associate Professor of Landscape Architecture

Daniels Faculty of Architecture, Landscape, and Design, University of Toronto
1 Spadina Crescent, Toronto ON M5S 2]5

(416) 978-6480

alissa.north@daniels.utoronto.ca

www.daniels.utoronto.ca

January 30, 2018

Temagami Council
FrontDesk@Temagami.ca

Dear Temagami Mayor and Council,

I 'am a Professor at the University of Toronto, and am arranging to bring my Master of Landscape
Architecture students up to Temagami to snowshoe to see the Old Growth Forests. While we are in
Temagami we also hope to meet with and learn about the history and current issues of Temagami
and its forests from members of Temagami Council, Temagami First Nation, locals, and Temagami
related organizations.

We are planning to have two full days in Temagami on March 24 and 25, 2018. There will be
approximately 30 students and three professors on this trip.

We understand that Temagami Theatre could possibly be made available as a forum to meet and for
presentations during our two days in Temagami, and we would like to respectfully request from
Council that the fee for the use of the theatre be waived. We will need to solidify the speaker
schedule, at which point we will know if we will need the theater for two mornings or two evenings.

Should you require any additional information regarding our visit, please do not hesitate to contact
me, as I'd be happy to answer any questions. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

A\

Alissa North
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